
Secret Garden
Sego Lily
We are thrilled with the progress of our Secret 
Garden. Planting is going on right now! We have 
taken advantage of the warm weather & the 
generous donations from local businesses of 
various flowers (bulbs). To finish this before winter 
weather we could use the following donations:

• Hyacinths bulbs (24 ct) bag
• Daffodil bulbs (24 ct) bag

The timing works in our favor because these are 
on sale (50% off) at stores such as Home Depot. 
We need 15 bags of each Hyacinths & Daffodils.

Please drop them off in the Main Office anytime 
before Nov 20th. Planting is happening each day. 

Bring your kids & help plant on the following days. 
(Bring your own garden tools such as hand shovel 
& gloves)
 Mon  18th @ 3:00p
 Thur  21st @ 4:00p

For questions & details contact: Bethany Cox 
(203) 942-6958 


